
Dear VSBL Club Presidents and Secretaries, BV Members, 

Summit Series 

BV President Myles Foreman today confirmed the services of Simon Brown-Greaves as 
facilitator for our upcoming Summit Series.  This series is aimed at engaging representaFves 
from our community most connected with our office in an effort to address a number of 
organisaFonal issues that have arisen throughout the summer season.   

BV are commiIed to working closely with our stakeholders and these sessions with Simon 
present a real opportunity to improve our culture, and the way we operate as a community 
and organisaFon as a whole.   

Details on Simon are below and also can be found on the FBG website hIp://
www.Mggroup.com.au/company/simon-brown-greaves 

   
Simon Brown-Greaves is an experienced senior executive and organisational 
psychologist with more than 20 years’ involvement in helping businesses and 
public sector organisations align people and performance. Prior senior roles 
include an executive management role at Chandler Macleod and CEO of the 
OSA Group. Earlier in his career he worked as a senior consultant at Davidson 
Trahaire and held senior psychologist managerial roles in Victoria Police and 
Corrections.

As consultant and executive coach, Simon has worked closely with the executive 
teams of many of Australia’s leading public and private organisations and he 
continues to partner with them to help solve complex cultural issues and develop 
leadership effectiveness.

Medal Presenta0ons 

I am happy confirm that BV will have a Staff, Board or Life Member representaFon at each of 
the BV grand final games over the next two weekends, in both Juniors and Seniors.  The main 

WEEKLY 
MEMO 

TO:  VSBL CLUB PRESIDENTS AND SECRETARIES, MEMBERS

DATE: March 2nd  2018

FROM: BV CEO – JusFn Huber

SUBJECT: Summit Series and Medal PresentaFons

http://www.fbggroup.com.au/company/simon-brown-greaves


purpose for this aIendance will be to assist in the medal ceremonies at the conclusion of 
each game.   

As importantly it is the aim of BV to connect with the members and honour these special 
games in the way most appropriate for the occasion.   

It is a great opportunity to connect with these delegates so I encourage you and your 
members to take the opportunity to welcome and enjoy some open dialog on relevant 
subjects within your communiFes. 

A list of delegates has been sent to your club Presidents and Secretary separately. 

Awards Night 

A reminder to our members that the BV Awards night is fast approaching.  We have secured 
a great venue in Richmond, however it is smaller than our previous venues so places are 
limited and filling fast.   

The Panorama Room at Fenix is located at 680 Victoria Street in Richmond.   Doors open at 
6:30pm for a 7pm sit down.  Please get your RSVP’s to 
samantha.creed@baseballvictoria.com.au by March 9th with any dietary requirements. 

hIp://fenix.com.au/ 

Different that previous years we have a 2 course sit down meal with 4 hour table service 
beverage package (not including spirits which are available at the bar).   

The BV Team 

Jus0n Huber  CEO      0422 178 059   
Jeff Paull  General Manager of Baseball OperaFons  0419 116 155  
Sam Creed  Events Manager     0402 268 875 
Kelsey Quinn  CompeFFon Coordinator    0429 447 958 
Michelle Brewster Commercial OperaFons Manager  0419 322 311 
Les Flower   Financial Controller    0411 869 831 
Damian Shanahan  High Performance Manager   0419 466 394 
Stewart Howe  Umpires Coordinator    0412 145 282  
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